
September 30, 2024

REaloNAL MEMORANDUM
No.

To

3.

CORRIGENDUM To REaloNAL MEMORANDUM No. 645 a. 2o24
(REGIONAL WORKSHOP ON THE RECONCILIATION OF` REPORTED GSIS PREMIUM

DEFICIENCIES, 2011 -2023)

:  Asst. Regional Director
All Schools Division Superintendents
Principals of Implementing Units (secondary schools)
Heads of Division Administrative Services Unit
Heads of Division Accounting Urrit
Agency Authorized Officers (AAOs) of Division Office

and lmplementing Urrits
ERF Handlers of Division Ofrices
All others concerned

1.   The Regional Office issued Regional Memorandum No. 645 s. 2024 dated September 19,
2024,   REGIONAL  WORKSHOP   ON   THE   RECONCILIATION   OF`   REPORTED   GSIS
PREMIUM DEFICIENCIES, 2011-2023.

2.   Section  3  of said  memorandum  particularly  on  participants  and  resource  persons
indicated four (4) resource persons from the GSIS.  This corrigendum is being issued to
increase  the  number of personnel  from  the  GSIS  to  nine  (9)  coming from  the  GSIS
Branches of Baguio, Bayombong, Tuguegarao and La Union.  GSIS-Baguio is in charge
of the Divisions of Baguio, Mt.Province and Benguet; Bayombong branch for the Division
of Ifugao; Tuguegarao branch for the Divisions of Apayao, Kalinga and Tabuk and the
ha Union Branch is in charge of the Division of Abra.

For information and guidance.

ESTELA P. LEON@rmoELD,casorl\
Director IV/ Regional Director
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Address: DepEd-CAR Compound, Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet,
Telephone No: (074) 422 -1318
Email Address: car@deped.gov. ph
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